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It’s not surprising to say I had a very quiet year, with Covid 19 affecting 11months of it.
I will be standing down at AGM as the General member, it as been an honour and a privilege working on behalf of Essex and Suffolk Archers in this role. 
I wish my successor all the best in this most interesting role.

Stay Safe
Paul Clark
General Member
ECAA
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